

Oakville Hydro
Electricity Distribution Inc.
P. O. Box 1900
861 Redwood Square
Oakville ON L6J 5E3
Telephone: 905-825-9400
Fax: 905-825-5831
email: hydro@oakvillehydro.com
www.oakvillehydro.com

July 14, 2011

Ms. Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board P.O. Box 2319 2300 Yonge Street, 27<sup>th</sup> Floor Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc.

Application for Extension to Mandated Time-of-Use Pricing Date for Certain Regulated Price Plan Consumers

Board File Number EB-2011-0245

On July 8, 2011, the Board issued its Notice of Application and Written Hearing relating to Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc.'s ("Oakville Hydro") application for an extension to its mandated time-of-use pricing date for certain regulated price plan consumers.

In accordance with the Board's Letter of Direction, dated July 8, 2011, Oakville Hydro has posted the Notice of Application and Written Hearing on its website.

Should you have any questions or require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me.

Respectfully submitted,

Maryanne Wilson, CGA Manager, Regulatory Affairs <u>mwilson@oakvillehydro.com</u> 905-825-4422